
 

 

    February 17, 2012 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Your OSBCC Bargaining Committee has been invited to start meeting with the Ontario 
Ministry of Education on Tuesday, February 21, 2012 to begin Provincial Discussion 
Table talks for the 2012 round of bargaining. 
 
Meetings involving the four school board systems are to begin on Tuesday,  
February 28, 2012. 
 
At the 2012 OSBCC Conference, locals in attendance (representing over 48,000 
members), endorsed the following central items for provincial bargaining in 2012: 
 

 No Concessions 

 Wages and Benefits 

 Job Security  

 Scope of Work 

 Professional Development 

 Employment Equity 

 Procurement Policy and CETA 
 
These are the issues that we will start discussing with the Ontario Ministry of 
Education and the school board system representatives next week. 
 
Please look for further updates as bargaining progresses. 
 
Together everything is possible! 
 
In solidarity and on behalf of your OSBCC Bargaining Committee, 
 

Terri Preston    Brian Blakeley 

OSBCC Chair    CUPE School Board Coordinator 
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